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Annual General Meeting
Wednesday 10 September 2025

Your Questions

We value all contributions from our members and welcome questions at our AGM. We will do our best to answer them in full at the meeting. To help us do this, please let us know what you would like to ask in the box below and send it to us by Friday 29 August 2025.

Your Question:

















	
Name:


	
Membership number:




Once completed please return by Friday 29 August 2025 to Lynn Perkins:
Stratford-upon-Avon Town Trust
14 Rother Street
Stratford-upon-Avon
CV37 6LU
or by email to lynn.perkins@stratfordtowntrust.co.uk
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